## WEBSITE PERMISSION SLIP AND MEDIA RELEASE

Dear Parents,

Clawson Schools has set up a website for my classroom on the Clawson School District Website. My goal to keep you informed and updated about what your child is doing in the classroom as well as receiving newsletters and up and coming events throughout the school year. This also gives you the opportunity to keep in touch with me and the other teachers in the classroom.

We would like to have your permission to use your child's photograph on the District website. Please sign the bottom portion of this letter and return it to me or another childcare staff member as soon as possible. If you do not want your child's photograph to be used on our webpage, please check the corresponding box and we will make sure that it does not appear online.

At any time your child's name will not appear with their photograph.

Thank You!



☐ I give my permission for my child,	to
appear in photograghs on the Clawson Child Care Webpage.	
I do not want my child	_to appear in
photographs on the Clawson Childcare webpage.	
Special Notes:	
Darant Signatura:	